
 
                                       

 
 
 
 
 
July 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sixth Grader and New SMS Student:  
 
 
Welcome to Springhouse Middle School! We want your transition to SMS to be very 
smooth.  You have already toured the building, met with some of the teachers and 
students, and learned about some of our practices here.  Now we would like to invite 
you back before the start of the school year so you can become even more familiar 
with your new school.  
 
We understand that the summer is busy, but the two dates to mark on your 
calendar would be Tuesday, August, 21, 2018, and Thursday, August 30, 2018.  On 
August 21, you will have a chance to get better acquainted with the building through 
a fun scavenger hunt, try out sample locker combinations and talk with our eighth 
grade student ambassadors who will be scattered around the building.  On August 
30, you will have a modified school day experience.  The day will begin with the bus 
picking you up at your regular bus stop for the new school year.  Upon arrival, you 
will report to the auditorium.  You will be at Springhouse until approximately 10:45 
am. Information on both events is available on the SMS webpage 
http://www.parklandsd.org/sp/  
 
The Springhouse staff looks forward to seeing you on the dates noted above.  We 
wish you and your family a safe and enjoyable summer! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michelle Minotti 
Principal    
 
 
 
 
 
 


